
Tunbridge Trustees of Public Funds
Friday, May 31, 2024

9:00 am
Town Offices

MINUTES

Present: Matt Frost, Rob Howe, and Liz York

Called to order: 9:00 a.m.

I. Election of Officers

RH moves; LY seconds: MF Chair, RH Vice-Chair, LY Clerk. Passed unanimously.

II. EdwardJones Statements

Accounts are up overall from our last meeting in January. As of the end of April, the Town holds
$1,287,078.69 in its accounts.

III. Cemetery Funds

The town has received money from the sale of plots in the amount of $2000. Becky will issue a
check to be deposited in the public cemetery account.

ACTION: Matt will endorse, and Liz will bring check to EdwardJones.

Looking ahead, the Cemetery Commissioners will likely be requesting additional funds beyond
those needed for mowing this year. These will be for repairs to fencing and replacement of
stones that are beyond repair.

IV. Correspondence

The trustees received a letter from EdwardJones noting that Bevon King is no longer in the
Vermont offices, so we will be back under David Gold in the Barre office.

Adjourned: 9:50 a.m.


